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February 1st, 2024 
 
TO: OUR CEILING CUSTOMERS - NATIONAL 
 
 
Please be advised that CGC Inc. will be increasing list prices on the following ceiling 
products effective March 1st, 2024. 
 
 
 
CEILING GRID AND ACCESSORIES    10% 
 
COMMERCIAL CEILING TILE     7% 
 
 
All orders shipped on or after this date will be invoiced at the increased price.  
Please note that to ensure supply to our customers, CGC may regulate volumes for your 
business prior to the increase date based on historical volumes purchased from CGC. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please contact your local 
CGC Sales Representative.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sid Tetz 
Vice-President Sales and Marketing 
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